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The Freshers’ Welcome of 2015 – 2016 batch students will be held on 

Friday, 19.02.2016 (from 2.00 p.m. onwards) and on Saturday, 

20.02.2016.   

 

All classes on 19.02.2016 will be suspended for this purpose after 12.30 

noon. All faculty members and staff are requested to extend their support 

and  co-operation to make the programme a successful one.  

  

Prof. (Dr.) Pranay Chaudhuri 

Principal 

 


